
                   Skip2Bfit 
             Tuesday 12th March 

 
We have a Skip2Bfit on coach coming into school to hold skipping workshops 
with the children throughout the day on Tuesday 12th March.  The children will 
not need to change into their P.E. kit.  Grasshoppers will take part in the 
afternoon after their Elmswell Farm visit.   
 

Many thanks. 

 
 
 
 
 

                  Red Nose Day  
                  Friday 15th March 

 
 

 

We are supporting Comic Relief’s Red Nose on Friday 15th March by wearing 
something red/non-uniform and bringing a joke to tell the class along with a 
cash donation.   
 

Many thanks for your support 
 

 


